
December 9, 2013 

 

Dear 7th Grade Parent(s), 

It’s that time of year again and Maria Regina School students and teachers are 

busy preparing for our annual Christmas Program.  

Our Christmas Program will be performed on Wednesday, December 18th at 

6:00 P.M. I do ask that the students be here before 6:00 P.M.   

If you know ahead of time that your child will not be able to attend the 

Christmas program, please let me know as soon as possible so that other 

arrangements can be made. We will be practicing our Christmas song every day 

until the 18th.  

Dress attire for the Christmas Program: 

GENTLEMEN- Black pants, a white shirt, and a red scarf 

LADIES-Black pants or skirt (appropriate length), a white shirt, and a red scarf  

As always, I appreciate the opportunity to teach your children about God’s love 

and look forward to helping to develop your child’s faith in God.  

 

Peace, 

 

Mrs. Robbins 

  


